
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ruth Gunn (twogunn@qwestoffice.net) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 9:16 AM 
To: Rep Wilson <Rep.CarlWilson@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: Coronavirus Shutdowns 
 
Dear Rep. Carl W. Wilson,  
  
I am a small business. I have 2 employees.  They would get unemployment, i would not.  Being 
self-employed (tax office) without customers I can't pay my bills at home or at the office.  We 
have maybe 2 customers and ourselves in the office at one time.  We are not having sit down 
visits with our clients, they are dropping off paperwork.  Since tax returns are still due on April 
15th we must work.  and there are NO cases in our county.  Total shut down is not necessary.  
We are rural not big city. 
 
A Proud Member of National Write Your Congressman  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Mrs. Ruth Gunn  
882 NE 7th St  
Grants Pass, OR 97526-1635  
twogunn@qwestoffice.net  
(541) 479-4710  
  
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual 
associated with National Write Your Congressman. Please contact Chris Brown at 
chris.brown@nwyc.com or (214) 342-2482 for more information. 
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